
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 6:40:27 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 3:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Karen Harvey

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Using the table provided by Hydro One in their Notice to seasonal customers dated February 12, 2021, moving the
seasonal status classification to residential R2 would see my average monthly bill increase by approximately 175%. 
This certainly seems to be an unreasonable rate increase.  I would hope the OEB would approve rate mitigation
measures for customers who are expected to see a total bill increase of more than 10% as a result of moving to
another rate class, and phase in any increase over a number of years.

-- Attachment --
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